City Clerk

From:

Jeff Steiner < jeff@lifesfood.net>

Sent:

Monday, July 8, 2024 10:05 AM

To:

Mayor's Assistant; City Clerk

Subject:

Annex Roads Dust Program

Good Morning Ladies....

We had a meeting with the homeowner's association and also with Brad Chambers and would like to allocate the \$3,500 budget approved by the town per the below – Is this something that the Mayor can provide blessing on? It's within the dollar amount approved, just want to alert of the change.

\$2,100 to purchase a new industrial tow behind trailer that can be pulled by Mackinac Service Company horses. Brad has agreed to provide the horsepower and the storage of the unit up at the horse barns. Plan would be for Steiner to purchase this on his personal credit card and seek reimbursement from the City.

\$1,400 for 250 gallons of BioRain, dust control product. This, along with 150 gallons purchased by the homeowners association, will be enough to take care of the roads for 2024.

Total: \$3,500

Thanks as always for your help.

Jeff Steiner
Chief Eating Officer
Life's Food, LLC
d.b.a. Five Guys Burgers and Fries
220 N. Main Street
Mooresville, NC 28115

Office: 704-230-1982 Web: www.lifesfood.net

